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ACI Worldwide, Inc. Reports Financial Results for the Quarter Ended March 31, 2011

(NEW YORK — April 28, 2011) — ACI Worldwide, Inc. (NASDAQ:ACIW), a leading international provider of payment systems,
today announced financial results for the period ended March 31, 2011. We will hold a conference call on April 28, 2011, at
8:30 a.m. EDT to discuss this information. Interested persons may also access a real-time audio broadcast of the
teleconference at www.aciworldwide.com/investors.

"First quarter sales and backlog growth over prior-year quarter continues to demonstrate the appeal of ACI's strategy and
product solutions suite as we increase the number of new payment applications owned by each of our existing customers. The
company is executing better quarterly performance as underscored by our growth in operating income and improvement in
operating EBITDA," said Chief Executive Officer Philip Heasley.
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